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APPOINTMENTS PANEL 

12th December, 2014 

 
 
Present:- Councillor Lakin (in the Chair); Councillors Hoddinott, Hussain, Steele and 
Vines. 
 

 
   APPOINTMENT OF INTERIM STRATEGIC DIRECTOR OF 

RESOURCES  

 

 Consideration was given to applications for employment for the post of 
Interim Strategic Director of Resources. 
 
Following a thorough process of consideration of work experience and 
questions by Panel Members including contributions by the Leader of the 
Opposition, it was unanimously agreed that Mr. Stuart Booth, currently the 
Council’s Director of Finance, be offered the appointment on the basis of 
his experience, demonstrated competencies and vision for the role of the 
Strategic Director of Resources.     
 
The permanent position of Strategic Director of Resources attracted an 
annual salary of £113,384 and, therefore, required the approval of 
Council. However it was noted that this full amount would not be earned 
due to the interim nature of the role. 
 
Resolved:-  That Mr. Stuart Booth be appointed Interim Strategic Director 
of Resources initially for a six month period. 
 

 


